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Chair Nathanson, Vice-Chairs, and Members of the Committee: 

 

VIP's Industries supports HB2433. This bill provides critical relief to hospitality 

businesses such as VIP's, that continue to struggle to recover from the blow the 

COVID pandemic unleashed on our industry and economy.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Mike Herron 

 


